To whom it may concern:

Thank you for telling us that next Thursday
the coffee bar is closing at 9PM instead of
10 PM. Thank you for telling us about that
new Soc/Anth class that three people will
end up signing up for. Thank you for telling
us about “ Taking Care of Your Plant” day at
the arboretum. Thank you for telling us
about the documentary showing next week
and then telling us that you got the time
wrong. And thank you for telling me every
week about your weekly healing sessions.
Thanksawhole lot.

Sincerdly,
[ reserved-students]

Wayne Cabradilla

Financial Policy Representative



